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I am in absolute support of SB 210 in requiring electors to present valid government-

issued identification when appearing in-person to 

vote or when requesting a ballot be sent by mail. And that all ballots to be returned by 

the date of an election. We simply can not ignore the fraud and abuse of our election 

process. It is not an impediment to TSA to require my identification when boarding a 

plane it is surely not difficult for every registered voter to provide their ID before 

receiving their ballot to participate in our elections. To reject this bill is in and of itself 

interference to our free and fair election process. There simply is no reason to reject, 

or obstruct in any way the right we as Oregonians have to have our sacred duty, our 

vote, to be maligned, interfered with, or exposed to fraud or abuse. I pray earnestly 

for your support and respectively urge the legislative assembly to adopt this bill and 

protect all Oregonians and our elections.  

 

 

 


